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January 24, 2022

City of Pompano Beach
Division of Planning & Zoning
100 West Atlantic Boulevard
Pompano Beach, Florida 33060

Re: 4-Story Mixed Use Building
30 Northeast 5™ Street
Pompano Beach, Florida
Architect’s Project #19153
Planning & Zoning #20-12000003

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves to request an Extension of the Approval of the Major Site Plan Application as
referenced above, which was granted on July 22, 2020.

This extension is being requested due to the fact that my client lives in France and due to Covid-
19 Travel Restrictions from France and the US Boarders being closed for almost 18 months, he
has not been able to conduct business in the United States to meet the Conditions of Approval
as stated in the Development Order.

We truly appreciate your consideration in this matter and look forward to the construction and
completion of this Project.

Should you have any further questions on this matter, please feel free to contact this office.

Sincerely,
ler Architectu

seph B. Kaller, AlA, LEED AP BD+C
President
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